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NMOCD ARTESIA

October 23, 2009

ATTN SherryBonham ‘ '
1301 West Grand Avenue
Arte51a NM 88210

RE: Bumett 011 Co.
Jackson B#33 Jo-015- 2570/
Loco Hills

Mrs Bonham

You notlﬁed Burnett of a stuffing box leak on the above listed well. The box has been
repaired and the area cleaned up.

We appreciate your notice, and if anything else is needed, please call.

Sincerely,

Eddie W. Seay, Agent
Eddie Seay Consulting
601 W. Illinois
Hobbs, NM 88242
575-392-2236
Seay04@leaco.net



